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Invitation for Collaboration Opportunities with American Universities at the 7th

NYC Green School Conference in New York.
1 message

Green Mentors <admin@greenmentors.in> Sat, Aug 5, 2023 at 6:06 PI
To: veoffice@kashmiruniversity.ac.in, registrar@kashmiruniversity.ac.in, info@kashmiruniversity.net

Dear Vice Chancellor,
Warm greetings from Green Mentors.

We hope you're doing well and staying healthy. On behalf of the 7th NYC Green School Conference organizing
committee, :

We would like to invite your esteemed University to explore collaboration opportunities with American Universities at
this significant event.

The 7th NYC Green School Conference is scheduled for September 15, 2023, at Cornell University in New York.
The Conference will run concurrently with the 78th Session of the United Nations General Assembly, offering an
exceptional platform for

global leaders, educators, researchers, and advocates to come together and address pressing environmental
challenges.

Your University's commitment to sustainability, academic excellence, and research in environmental sciences would
make

a valuable contribution to the Conference's discussions. The event will facilitate networking and partnership
opportunities

between Indian and American universities to foster cross-border collaboration on green initiatives, climate research,
and student exchange programs.

By participating in the 7th NYC Green School Conference, your University will have the chance to:

1. Showcase your institution's environmental initiatives and research projects on a global stage.

2. Engage in meaningful discussions with American universities, fostering potential research collaborations and
joint initiatives.

3. Interact with key stakeholders, policymakers, and educators from India and the United States to exchange
ideas and best practices.

4. Explore possibilities for student and faculty exchange programs focused on suslainability and green
technologies.

We would like to ask you to consider this invitation and the opportunity to collaborate with like-minded institutions to
create a sustainable future for future generations.

Please inform us of your University's interest in participating, and we will gladly provide further details and assistance
in making the necessary arrangements for your delegation's attendance.

If you wish to recognize the green initiative of your University at this Conference, please register here for the
International Green University Award 2023. (link- https:ﬂforms.gleqd1JUuCZq7kaA4C9)

I have attached the conference brochure and list of confirmed speakers with this email.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to welcoming your esteemed University to the 7th NYC
Green School Conference in New York.

Best regards,

Virendra Rawat Q“

Founder- Director
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